
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF DECEMBER 10, 2021 
 

Item 13, Report No. 58, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on December 10, 2021. 
 
 
 

13. NEW BUSINESS - REQUEST FOR LEGAL ADVICE ON AN 
ENCROACHMENT MATTER 

The Committee of the Whole recommends that staff be directed to 
provide legal advice regarding an encroachment matter at 29 Ivory 
Court to a future Committee of the Whole (Closed Session) meeting. 

The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by 
Councillor Carella. 

 
  


